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LETTER DATED 23 JUNE 1976 FROM THE REPFtESENTATIVES OF BENIW, 
THE LIBYAN ARAB REPUBLIC AND THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA 

ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITYCCLXCIL: 

We have the honour to request that in the course of the Council's current 
consideration of the application of the People's Republic of Angola for admission 
to membership in the United Nations an opportunity be given to tile representative 
of the People's Republic of Angola, His Excellency, Mr. Elisio de Figueiredo, to 
present his Government's views on the matter. 

Signed by the representatives of the 
following States: 

Benin 

Libyan Arab Republic 

United Republic of Tanzania 
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